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Update on Jackson County Road & Bridge Mowing Program 

Jackson County, FL – The Jackson County Road & Bridge Department would like to provide an update on 
the status of our mowing program. We understand the importance of maintaining clean and safe roadways 
for our community and want to keep our citizens informed about the efforts and challenges faced by our 
team this year. Our Road & Bridge staff, who handle mowing operations throughout Jackson County, have 
faced several hurdles this year, including staff shortages, equipment failures, and periods of inclement 
weather. 

Despite these challenges, our dedicated staff has been working tirelessly to address these issues and 
improve the efficiency of our mowing program. We have reassigned additional crew members to assist 
with mowing operations and have taken steps to work overtime where necessary to stay on schedule. We 
are also proactively addressing equipment failures to prevent further delays. 

We understand the importance of regular mowing in maintaining road safety and aesthetics, and we 
greatly appreciate the community's patience and understanding as we work through these difficulties. Our 
goal is to ensure a more consistent and effective mowing schedule moving forward. 

We value the support of our citizens and remain dedicated to providing Jackson County with the highest 
level of service and care. If you have any questions or concerns regarding our mowing program or other 
Road & Bridge operations, please contact our department at (850) 482-9629 or visit our website at 
https://jacksoncountyfl.gov/services/road-bridge/. 

Thank you for your continued understanding and cooperation. 
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